
TO: Dave Warren +-fir'lIs cOF~fllfr<~~ 
Ann Conklin 
Betty and Graham Davis 
Pete Buechner 

Dear Eagle Lake Executive Committee: 

One Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, New York 14534 
October 10, 1979 

I am enclosing a letter received from Tom Higgenbotham, the gent who took the 
samples of Lake water just before Labor Day Week-end. As you can see, he is no 
further along than he was then, in determining what the "alien beings" in the Lake 
are. 

As a result, I have taken additional samples to a gentleman who is doing his 
graduate thesis on lake water conditions at N. Y .5. Ag. School at Cornell, and have 
asked him to have his department look into this. As he has only had the samples for 
a week, I have no answer yet, nor do I expect one shortly. 

I direct your attention, however, to the other two items in Tom's letter. The main 
purpose of a water district would be to have tax money, (not voluntary 
contributions), available to manitain the lake level. I think this should be discussed 

, by the Executive Committee. (I think that it would take a referendum of a ll Lake 
residents to put it through, although it might be able to be done by a petition of the 
majority of the owners. You would have to check the law on this.) 

In regard to the second item, I also feel that the Executive committee should take 
whatever action is necessary to get the septic system inspection under way. As you 
know, the State has agreed to train two or three of our residents in the method, and 
the cost of materials is not over $10.00 for a year - at the outside. I think that we 
should do it. 

Sincerely, 


